
 

 

Broomhill Infant School 

Summer Fair! 

To all our Families and Governors,  

Our Summer Fair will take place on Wednesday 10th July from 3pm. 

To make this the huge success we know it can be, we need your help! 

All our amazing staff will be fully involved and we would love parents, grandparents, 

aunts, uncles and governors to come along to support us too. 

We will need help with: 

• Organising stalls 

• Helping on stalls 

• Setting up 

• Tidying away 

• Contributing raffle prizes (vouchers, unused toiletries, unwanted gifts, quality 

food items, etc) 

• Bringing baked goods for the café 

 

We will have a FOBS (Friends of Broomhill School) planning meeting on Wednesday 12th 

June, straight after drop off in the morning (8.30am.) Please come along if you can, 

just for half an hour or so. Everyone welcome! If you would like to help but can’t make 

the meeting, please contact me at jjones@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk or talk to your 

child’s class teacher. 

 

Many, many thanks for your ongoing help and support 

It is much appreciated 

Jo Jones 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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